
We have had a busy and exciting 

summer term already! We launched 

our new school topic ‘A Right Royal 

Rumble’ and both pupils and staff 

have been working together to 

planning the term ahead. We even 

had a visit from Princess Beatrice! 

 

We have also had our very first 

‘Bedtime Story Week’ and 

throughout that week all pupils 

were immersed into a variety of 

activities link to their love of 

reading and imagination. Staff and 

pupils shared some of their 

favourite stories. We had a second 

hand book sale to raise money to 

buy new books for each Pod.  

 

Our ‘top’ Pod, Pod Pry 

Cop, also went on their 

first school trip since 

COVID-19. They had a 

surfing lesson at 

Llangennith beach. Not 

only did they develop 

their surfing skills, but 

they developed 

resilience’s, confidence, 

self-regulation and peer support, becoming ambitious and 

capable pupils. Even though it was raining, they had lots of fun. 



 

The Governing body, assisted 

by the pupil voice from the 

school council, has appointed a 

new deputy head teacher for 

the school.  Mrs Sarah Archard 

will be joining us from 

September and we are all 

looking forward to working with 

her.  

Miss Colwill 

Pod Pry Cop Teacher 

 


